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March 8, 2024         By Email 

Ms. Nancy Marconi 

Registrar 

Ontario Energy Board 

2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 

Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

 

 
Dear Ms. Marconi, 
 
Re: Lagasco Inc.’s (Lagasco) Application for a Limited Certificate of Public Convenience and Necessity 

(Application) Requests for Extension from Enbridge Gas Inc. (EGI) and Lagasco Ontario Energy Board 

File Number: EB-2023-0344 

Thank you for the opportunity to review the recent correspondence from EGI received last week and to 

discuss this somewhat sudden gas supply response and offer to our prospective shared customer, 

Proplant. 

Lagasco is of the view that this new information from EGI, which has come to the attention of Proplant, 

itself and the Board is of sufficient interest and importance to the overall evaluation of the Application 

for gas supply options to Proplant, that it merits additional exploration at the level that the Board 

usually expects of parties to proceedings to provide at an early stage. 

Respectfully, Lagasco, with the support of Proplant, is requesting that the Board consider allowing for 

another round of interrogatories at a minimum from Lagasco to EGI to clarify what is being offered to 

Proplant to service its existing and proposed facilities. Proplant has indicated to Lagasco that it is 

supportive of understanding the details of this newly received gas supply option, and equally, Lagasco 

would like an opportunity to explore the EGI offer and its underpinnings. This is especially important as 

Proplant is currently involved in a power procurement competition before the IESO and must be certain 

of its participation and the costs involved. 
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Thank you again for the opportunity to provide the Board and EGI with Lagasco’s thoughts on how this 

limited hearing process may advance to serve the best and priority interests of ratepayers and 

Proplant.  A further interrogatory round will assist in fulfilling the public record, in the public interest. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Jennifer A. Lewis, HBA, CPA, CA 

Vice President, Lagasco Inc. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


